
 

 

October 12, 2017 

 

Dear Golf Participant: 

On behalf of the Marooners’ Board of Trustees, I want to thank you for taking part in the 

Marooners Golf Outing at Springavle GC Last Friday.  Your generous participation helped raise a 

great deal of money in support of the Rocky River tackle football programs.  Players from 3rd 

grade through the varsity level will benefit with practice and safety equipment, technology, and 

leadership programs among other initiatives. 

We hope that you will help us recruit former players, teammates and friends of the program 

next year by telling everyone what a fun event it was last week.   In the meantime, don’t forget 

about our Super Bowl Party that takes place on Sunday, February 4 at Westwood Country Club.  

It is a chance to meet players, coaches, and alumni in the continued support of a great cause. If 

you cannot attend remember that we will have our live auction items via the Gesture website 

and since you attended this event you will be able to bid from wherever you are even from your 

own couch.  

Again, thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Mike FitzGibbon 

President, Marooners 


